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Hideo Suda passed away at 5:15 am on Thursday morning the 15th of November. He is our close friend, 

brother, husband, and parent, and FFWPU UK long time member, from the London area in the United 

Kingdom.  

 

Further details of his life and passing, Funeral, and Seunghwa announcement will be given here soon. 

 

 


